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8.6.22 
                                     
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 3 Trip to BeWILDerwood – payment details 
 

We know that the Y3 children and their teachers are very much looking 
forward to their trip this Friday to BeWILDerwood!   
 
A few of you have been in touch about how to pay for the trip, so I have 
included that information below to help you.  If you have already made a 
payment, or if your child is entitled to Pupil Premium funding (where all trips 
are paid for from that funding), my apologies and please do ignore this 
email! 
 
To pay for this trip, you need to log into your Pay360 account – you can do 
this via the school website.  If you have forgotten your password, please 
contact Mrs Black in the school office, who will be able to help.  You can 
select the option to pay for the trip, and this option is open until 3pm on 17th 
June. 
 
The actual cost of the trip works out to £23 per child.  School is paying £13 
of this, and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10.00 to cover the 
remaining cost.  
 
Thank you. 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


